
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Freight Release Documentation: 
CHSFreightCashier@stgusa.com  
 

NOTICE: STG Charleston Early Closure Today 
 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
Our STG Charleston CFS will be closing earlier today. Winter weather advisory is 
expected to close the bridges and terminals in/out of our facility. Last driver allowed 
through gate today is at 2:00pm. Please advise your clients of potential delays. 
 
For assistance, please reach out to the team as per emails below. 
 
 
Charleston Station Manager: 
CHSStationManager@stgusa.com 

 
Import Documentation: 
CHSimports@stgusa.com 
 
Export Documentation: 
CHSexport@stgusa.com 
 
Charleston Sales: 
CharlestonSales@stgusa.com 


